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Thursday 7th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As previously communicated in July, we would like to remind you 

that we will be celebrating Roald Dahl day on Wednesday 13th 

September and would like to invite your child to dress up as a Roald 

Dahl character. You can find out more about this event and get some 

tips for costumes by following the link below: 

 

http://www.roalddahl.com/charity/fundraising-and-events/dahlicious-dress-up-day/information-for-parents  

 

 

We ask that each child brings £1 which will be donated to Roald Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity. The 

charity helps to make life better for seriously ill children in the UK. You can find out more about this charity 

by following the link below: 

 

http://www.roalddahl.com/charity  

 

 

Throughout the day, the children will enjoy activities based on Roald Dahl books and be immersed in his 

wonderful stories.  

 

During this event, we would like to give parents/carers the opportunity to come into school to meet the 

new class teacher and teaching assistant team. For a number of classes this will be the parent/carer 

engagement event for this half term.  

 

Classrooms will be open to parents/carers from 9:00-10:00am. Please enter school through your child’s 

classroom door and record your name on the signing in sheets, in case of an emergency.  

 

At 10am we invite you to enjoy some refreshments in the school hall and a presentation from Mrs Cockerill 

regarding how to help your child with reading. This will include a range of tips on supporting your child to 

progress with fluency, comprehension and online resources that you can access at home.  

 

We hope that you can join us in this event. We are really looking forward to it! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/Literacy Leader   Headteacher 

http://www.roalddahl.com/charity/fundraising-and-events/dahlicious-dress-up-day/information-for-parents
http://www.roalddahl.com/charity

